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Kellie Kotze

From: Tim Stott

Sent: 07 October 2011 08:18

To: Kellie Kotze

Subject: Another IMFLDP Representor

Kellie - I’ve already acknow edged this but please log it the paper and electronic files and add it to the Excel
mal ng list(s) - thanks - Tim

bns ti

Original Message _______________

From: Alisdair Mckay
Sent: 06 October 201
To: Tim Stott
Subject: Re: Form from website: Inner Moray Filth sites list

Dear Mr Stott, thank you for the reply to my enquiry. The Community Council discussed and recorded in the
minutes the eight areas of land which they think are important to retain un-developed within the village
boundary.
I have numbered them on the attached map and are as follows.
1. The tennis courts and adjacent sports field.
2. The area previously used as a bowling green.
3. The grassed area around the toilets on Stuart Street.
4. The entire grass play area adjacent to the primary school.
5. The grass recreational playing field at the junction of Nairn Road and Stuart Street.
6. The grass area adjacent to 50 Stuart Street at the shore as it currently stands.
7. The entire grass and gravel area in the vicinity of the slipway.
8. The grass area adjacent to the agricultural garage towards the cottage boundaries.
Should any of these need further clarification pleas let me know,
Alisdair Mckay

Original Message
From: Tim Stott
To:
Cc: Lorraine FarQuharson
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2011 3:12 PM
Subject: RE: Form from website: Inner Moray Firth sites list

Mr Mckay - further to your query below - if you wish to suggest a site for development or protection you
should do so as soon as possible (the deadline was the end of April 2011 but I’ve been allowing commun ty
councils a longer time penod).

If however you wish to react to someone else’s idea (those on the web site) then you should not comment
on these until the formal frst draft (Main Issues Report) of the Plan (the Inner Moray Firth Local
Development Plan) has been issued. This will be done at the start of 2012 and will be accompanied by
plenty of publicity. If the site you’re concerned with goes further (into the finalised “Proposed Plan” draft) you
can then (end of 2012) lodge formal objection to it and have that objection heard by the Scottish
Government.

regards

Tim stall
Principal Planner
Highland Council Planning & Development Service
tim.stott~highland.gov.uk
lel, 01463-702265

fax, 01 463-702298

the opinions expressed herein are given wilhoul prejudice to any decision or action of The Highland Council’
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Please take our customer survey by clicking on this link
htt s://www.surve monke .com/s/QCMC9GD

Original Message
From:
Sent: 2Jseptenibér 2011 09:22
To: Planning Generic mailbox
Subject: Form from website: Inner Moray Firth sites list

Message from: Alisdair McKay
I as a member of a community council have looked over the list of sites put forward for
development and wonder whether CC’s should make comments now or wait until the revised
HWDP is re-published for consultation.

Your email reference number is 00002748-0135-00000001-0001

Unless related to the business of The Highland Council, the views or opinions expressed
within this email are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect those of The
Highland Council, or associated bodies, nor does this email form part of any contract
unless so stated.

Mura h-eu na beachdan a tha air an cur an cèill sa phost-d seo a’ buntainn ri gnothachas
Chomhairle na Gàidhealtachd, ‘s ann leis an neach fhèin a chuir air falbh e a tha iad, is
chan eil iad an-càmhnaidh a’ riochdachadh beachdan na Comhairle, no buidhnean
buntainneach, agus chan eil am post-d seo na phãirt de chunnradh sam bith mura h-eil
sin air innse.
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